
   
 

 

THE BEACON SCHOLARSHIP IN SOUTH AFRICA 

OPEN TO PREVIOUSLY DISADVANTAGED INDIVIDUALS ONLY 

The Beacon Scholarship is open to South Africans from previously disadvantaged communities. Specifically, 
this refers to students from communities which were historically disadvantaged due to the policies of 
Apartheid, which created systemic inequality based on race. The term includes groups that were marginalized 
and denied access to quality education, resources, and opportunities as a direct result of their ethnicity or 
race, specifically South Africans of Black, Coloured or Indian heritage.  
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